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April 30, 2025 

Notice to All Suppliers of the Turlock Irrigation District (TID)

We are pleased to announce that the Turlock Irrigation District (TID) will be transitioning to a new 
Oracle Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) system, effective June 2, 2025. This upgrade will 
enhance the way TID manages purchase orders and processes invoice payments. 

To support a smooth transition, we kindly request that all outstanding invoices be submitted via 
email to accountspayable@tid.org as soon as possible.

Please note the following important dates: 
 Final payment processing in the current system: May 27, 2025  
 Deadline to submit invoices for processing in the current system: Noon on 

Wednesday, May 21, 2025
 Invoices received after this deadline will be processed on or after June 10, 2025, under 

the new system  

Please be advised that there may be some temporary delays in payment processing during this 
transition period. 

The new Oracle ERP system will include a supplier portal, allowing vendors to create an account 
and manage transactions more efficiently. Existing suppliers will be able to request login 
credentials beginning June 2, 2025, once the system is live. 

For any questions or concerns:
 Purchasing-related inquiries: Contact Alison Bryson at purchasing@tid.org
 Accounts Payable inquiries: Contact Kanitha Goldsmith at accountspayable@tid.org

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work to improve our systems and 
services. 

Sincerely, 

Alison K. Bryson 
Materials Management Department Manager  

C: Kanitha Goldsmith 


